
 
 

                                                  
 

       2024 Board of Directors Nominee Bio 
Name  

• Curtis Haddock, License #156189 

Tell us a little bit about yourself and your philosophy. 

• I have been married for 12 years and I am a father to a 7-year-old and 2-month-old, both boys. 

• I am a Christian and believer in Christ and I have attended Faith Bible Church for two years now, and I 
volunteer for their AWANA Clubs on Wednesday night during the school year. 

• I graduated from the University of Oklahoma with a Business Finance degree in 2008 and with a Master’s 
in Business Administration in 2013. 

• I volunteer with the Department of Corrections through the organization Prison Fellowship, and I help 
lead a night class at Joseph Harp Correctional Center. 

• In my free time, I love to go to the movies and play sports.  I also enjoy watching sports (mostly basketball 
and football).  Since I grew up in Denver, I am an avid Denver Broncos and Denver Nuggets fan, but I am 
also a huge Oklahoma City Thunder and Oklahoma Sooners fan.  I have season tickets to the Thunder and 
love taking my family to games. 

• I love spending good, quality time with my family, and something we always enjoy doing is traveling. 

• I volunteer at Heritage Elementary School as often as I can with my son’s class. 

• When it comes to my position as a co-owner of Brix Realty, I believe that we should first take care of 
people, and the money will follow.  This is the recipe for long term success.  If you focus on only the 
money, then you may experience some short-term success, but it is not sustainable at a high level. 

Please list your involvement in NAR, OAR, OKCMAR and MLSOK: 

• I have held a real estate license for those same 12+ years (8 years with a broker’s license) 

• I am a co-owner/founder of Brix Realty and was Managing Broker from June 2020 – April 2023 

• I have been involved with OKCMAR, NAR, OAR, MLSOK for 12+ years. 

• I served on LT7 (Leadership Tomorrow) in 2016 

• Metro Family Magazine – Realtor of the Year in 2016 

• NextGen 30 Under 30 award winner in 2016 

What sparked your interest in serving on the OKCMAR Board of Directors? 

• I am excited to express my strong desire to be a part of the OKCMAR Board of Directors because as a 
dedicated real estate professional, I am passionate about working collaboratively with fellow brokers and 
agents to bring about positive change within the industry. I believe that by joining the Board, I can actively 
contribute to safeguarding the interests of our community and protecting our livelihoods from external 
threats. It is essential for us to remain united and vigilant, ensuring that our commissions and the way we 
earn our living are preserved. Together, we can foster an environment that empowers real estate 
professionals and upholds the integrity of our industry. 


